
 

 

 

           16/08/2022 

 

Dear Customer 

The industry has seen some stability on certain products but we are still facing increased transport 

and energy costs along with availability of raw materials. These factors are continuing to impact the 

cost prices on certain products. Regrettably we therefore have no option but to apply further 

increases on a number of products within our range. 

The following product(s) increases will come into effect from the 1st September 2022. 

Product Group Increase % 

TJEP Gun and Wire 10% 

Stainless Steel Wire 20% 

B.A.G Concrete Spacers 8% 

Double Cover Concrete Spacers 
25x30mm 
30x40mm 
40x50mm 
60x75mm 

 
5% 

40% 
20% 
40% 

Triple Cover Concrete Spacers 20% 

Concrete Mesh Men 65% 

Clip Fix Plastic Circles 15% 

Piling Wheels 10% 

Heavy Duty End Caps 10% 

Clip Fix Flat Base Spacer 15% 

Flat Base Styrofix 10% 

Heavy Duty “A” Spacers 10% 

Heavy Duty Plastic Shims 5% 

Horse Shoe Plastic Shims 5% 

Rebar Caps 40-50mm 5% 

Large Piling Wheels 60% 

25mm Chamfer with Flange 35% 

 

As always; we are committed to providing quality products with an exceptional service, we 

appreciate your business and continued support. 

Kind Regards 

 

Daniel Hughes 

Director 


